
 

                        

 

Many Happy Returns to the following children 

who celebrated their birthday this week. 
 

Florence & Luke Reception  

Giovanni KG  

WPS BULLETIN 
Friday 18th May 2018 

 Alderley Edge Festival Success! What’s On ? 
 

Clubs in green ARE running  
Clubs in red are NOT running 

 

 

Monday 21st May 
 
Assessment Week 2 
12.45pm  Rec - F2 Puzzle Club 
3.30 - 4.15pm   F1 & F2  Tennis 
4.15 - 5.00pm  F3 - F6 Tennis 
 
Tuesday 22nd May 
 
8.10am   F5 Maths Club 
12.35pm   F1 & F2 Dance 
2.30pm   KG Stretch-n-Grow 
3.30 - 4.00pm  Reception Sports Club 
4.00 - 5.00pm  F3 - F6 Athletics 
4.00 - 5.00pm  F3 - F6 Orchestra 
 
Wednesday 23rd May 
 
EYFS Trip 
10.55am    F3 - F6 Library Club 
12.35pm  Chamber Choir 
2.30pm  KG Dance 
3.30 - 4.10pm  Rec - F2 Tap Dancing                                              
4.00 - 5.00pm  F2- F4 All Star Cricket 
 
Thursday 24th May 
 
8.10am  F2 Computing Club 
12.35pm  F3 - F6 Dance   
1.15pm   KG Tennis Tykes 
3.30 - 4.15pm Rec - F2 Library Club 
4.00 - 5.00pm F3 - F5 Rounders 
4.00 - 5.00pm F6 Art Club 
7.00pm   F3 - F6 Summer Concert 
 
Friday 25th May 
 
12.35pm        School Council 
12.35pm  F5 & F6 Book Review Club 
12.40pm  F1 & F2 Chess Club 
 

Break up for Half Term holiday normal time 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Merits & Courtesies 
 

Bronze Courtesy 
Well done to Ayesha in F4 who has earned her Bronze 
Courtesy badge this week. 

 

Bronze Merit 
Well done to Harry, Iman and Pietro in F4 who have all 
earned their Bronze Merit badge this week. 

 

Silver Courtesy 
Well done to Nancy and Leo in F2 who have both 
earned their Silver Courtesy badge this week. 
 

Gold Courtesy 
Well done to James and Harrison in F1 who have both 
earned their Gold Courtesy badge this week. 

 

Gold Merit 
Well done to James in F1 and Lola in F2 who have both 
earned their Gold Merit badge this week. 

Congratulations to our  

Form 2 & 3  

children who won first 

prize in the National  

Curriculum Year 3 & 

under class! 

Congratulations to our  

Forms 4, 5 & 6 children who 

won the Gleave Cup  for first 

place in the National  

Curriculum Year 6 and under 

class!  

Many congratulations also to everyone who took part in  

individual music and drama classes. You can all be  

incredibly proud of yourselves! The children have enjoyed 

great success once again this year; more to follow in the 

half term Bulletin!   


